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 www.bangor-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 Email: bangor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Phone: 9543 2244  

THE  

GRAPEVINE 

22 November,  2018– Term 4, Week 6 

  

P&C Meetings are held Tuesday Weeks 3 & 8 each term at 7pm in the Library 

What’s On 
Term 4 

Week 6  Value Excellence 

Friday 23 November 

8.30am Schools Spectacular rehearsal 

and performance 

2.10pm K-6 assembly hosted by KJ - 

parents and friends invited. Principal 

Awards being presented 

Saturday 24 November 

Schools Spectacular matinee and evening  

performance 

Week 7  Value Excellence 

Monday 26 November 

9.25am 2019 Prefect Inauguration 

ceremony 

Tuesday 27 November 

9.30am Combined SRE Christmas 

assembly 

K-2 popcorn chicken day 

Wednesday 28 November 

10.45am Community Kids transition visit 

3-6 popcorn chicken day. Lollies for sale 

today only 

Thursday 29 November 

White Ribbon Day celebrations - wear 

something white 

Friday 30 November  

2.10pm K-6 assembly hosted by KL - 

parents and friends invited 

School disco  K-2 5.30-6.30pm 

Year 3-6 6.45-8.15pm 

Week 8  Value cooperation 

Monday 3 December 

9.30am K-2 Excellence Assembly 

10.15am 3-6 Excellence Assembly 

Tuesday 4 December 

Year 6 Orientation Day all Government 

High Schools 

Wednesday 5 December 

10.45am Spunky Monkeys transition visit 

Thursday 6 December 

9.30am Year 6 Graduation and Honour 

Board Awards ceremony 

5.00pm Year 6 Farewell at Club Menai 

Friday 7 December 

Summer PSSA finishes 

2.10pm K-6 assembly hosted by KM - 

parents and friends invited 

Semester 2 reports go home 

Principal’s Message 
Term 4 

Schools Spectacular 

Our choir students have had two big days this week rehearsing for the 

Schools Spectacular on Friday and Saturday night. Students have been 

arriving at school at 6.30am ready to travel into the city for a full day of 

rehearsals.  Mrs Owens and Mr Walsh said students have been working really 

hard during the rehearsals and the concert is going to be amazing. 
Term 4 Disco 

The Term 4 disco is on Friday November 30 and we are looking forward to 

another fun night for students. As always, the P&C need parents to give up a 

small amount of time to help run the night. If you can support this 

fundraising event, please contact the office and the staff will pass on your 

contact details to Evelyn our disco coordinator.  
Light The Way Project 

We had lots of students at Lucas Heights Community School this week to 

participate in lots of challenging hand-on activities in the areas of Science, 

Technology, Engineering and Mathematics. Students were coding, designing 

bridges and making mathematical patterns with their Year 9 mentors. LHCS 

are also running our Literacy Linkages program with our Year 6 students each 

Thursday afternoon. 
Staff 

Ms Mills is taking Long Service Leave in Weeks 7 and 8 of this term and will 

be replaced by Ms Akkawy who will continue with 2M’s class program. 
Attendance on rep0rts 

The attendance cut off date for the Semester 2 reports will be November 

30. Any absences after this day will be recorded by the school but will not 

appear on student reports. 

 
Craig Snudden 

Principal 

Bangor Public School is a White Ribbon School 

 

The White Ribbon Oath: never to commit,  
excuse or remain silent about violence against 

women. 



EXTRA CURRICULAR PERFORMING ARTS ASSEMBLY 

WHITE RIBBON DAY 

On Thursday 13 December parents, caregivers and guests are invited to attend a final performance for 

2018 of our extra curricular performing arts groups starting at 2.10pm in the school hall. 

 

The groups who will be performing are: 

 All Groove Nation dance groups 

 School Band 

 Guitar 

 Senior Choir 

 

We look forward to seeing you there on the day. 

 

Gail McHugh 

Deputy Principal 

We will be holding a White Ribbon Mufti Day on Thursday 29 November 

2018 as part of our White Ribbon events. Students are encouraged to 

wear white on this day. We will not be collecting any donations as part 

of this event.  

 

At Bangor PS our White Ribbon focus is on building respectful relationships. This year, we are once again 

excited to be joined by students from Lucas Heights Community School working with our students K-6. 

Fun and engaging activities have been planned to assist students in the development of being respectful to 

self and others. 

 

White Ribbon Team 

 

 

White Ribbon Day 

Art competition 
 

We are running a White Ribbon Day art competition. 

Students may choose to draw, create a collage or use technology 

to create their  artwork. (If using technology please be  aware 

of copyright images used). 

 

There are 4 categories: 

Early Stage 1— Girls can…… 

Stage 1— Boys should …... 

Stage 2—Together we can …… 

Stage 3—I will …… 

Artwork is to be no larger than A3 size. 

There will be a gift for first and second place in each stage. 

Enjoy creating! 

White Ribbon team 



Our Assembly of Excellence is fast approaching and will be held on Monday 3 December in the school hall. This 

assembly will recognise outstanding achievements in a range of areas. On Friday 7 December at 2.10pm, we will 

hold an additional assembly in order to recognise high achievement in the nominated areas below. This assembly 

will recognise students for their involvement in sporting and cultural teams and events at a Zone, Regional and 

state level. 

 

We invite all parents and family members along to this assembly to celebrate the achievement of the following 

students and teams who will be recognised during this assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lilly Morabito and Ruth Leal 

Assembly Coordinators 

ASSEMBLY FOR SPORTING AND CULTURAL RECOGNITION 

Sporting  Cultural  

Regional Level - Bronze  

Swimming 

Adam  1/2C 

Cross Country 

Thomas 5A 

Nathan 5PG 

Rugby League - Zone Team 

Tyrone 6P 

Cricket - Zone Team 

Tyrone 6P 

Girls Basketball - Zone team 

Keisha 6S 

Madison 6P 

Kaila 5PG 

Ella 6P 

Girls Soccer - Zone team 

Amber 5H 

State Level - Silver 

Basketball 

Keisha 6S 

Madison 6P 

Create South Choir 

Ashley 6S 

Joshua 6S 

Rose 6P 

Create South Dance 

Ashlee 6P 

Amelia 6P 

Tahlia 5A 

Create South Drama 

Charlotte 6P 

Create South Visual Arts 

Finn 6S 

Lexie 6S 

Create South Technology 

Ryan 6S 

Sydney Symphonic Winds 

Silver 

Lauren  6P 

Primary Dance  

Ensemble 

Zoe 3W  

Jorja 3/4S 

Olivia 3/4S 

Amelia 4W  

Tayla 4W 

Abigail 5A 

Tahlia 5A 

Summer 5PG 

Jai 5PG 

Danielle 5PG 

Georgia 6P 

Madison 6P 

Mikayla 6P 

Dalia 6P 

Amelia 6P 

Elliana 6P 

Ella 6P 

Ashlee 6P  

Ashley 6S 

Lexie 6S 

Breanna 6S 

Hayley 6S 



 

 

The following students will receive silver and gold awards at Week 7 assembly, Friday 30 November at 

2.10pm. 

AWARD CERTIFICATES 

Silver Awards 
(for earning 6 Merit Awards) 

Brody KL 

Jaxon KL 

Nate KL 

Tamika KL 

Benjamin KS 

Jackson KS 

Kate KS 

Madison KS 

Michael KS 

Ruby 2JH 

Chloe 3/4S 

Laz 3/4S 

Sophie 3/4S 

Gold Awards 
(for earning 9 Merit Awards) 

Kai KS 

Matilda 1R 

Dion 2JH 

Riley 2JH 

Jorja 3/4S 

Jordan 3W 

Summer 4W 

Tayla  4W 

Abigail 5A 

Samuel 5A 

Zac 5H 

Khi 6S 

Silver Awards 
(for earning 6 Merit Awards) 

Eden 5PG 

Summer 5PG 

Hayley 6S 

Lexie 6S 

 

Gold Awards 
(for earning 9 Merit Awards) 

Danika KJ 

Jayla KJ 

Tyler KJ 

Hayley KM 

Holly KM 

Noah KM 

NSW JUNIOR CHESS LEAGUE TOURNAMENT 

Congratulations to the Chess team participants from Bangor PS who represented our school at the Primary 

Schools One-Day Chess Tournament (Sutherland District) held at Miranda PS last week.  Nine  students 

participated in three teams of three students over eight rounds of chess against other primary schools from 

both public school and catholic school sectors.   Out of 28 teams Bangor PS’s teams came 7th, 22nd and 24th 

place.   On the day Timothy was the highest point scorer for 

Bangor PS gaining 6.5 points out of a possible 8 points. 

 

Overall, Bangor PS students are to be commended on their 

effort and sportsmanship throughout the day.   

 

A big thank you to Belinda Stamos and Deepti Nayyar who 

were able to help with transporting students to and from 

school on the day. 

 

Heidi Jarvis 

School Counsellor 

Chess Coordinator 



ANOTHER AWESOME EVENT!!  Thank you to our Bangor School Community. 
 

We held our first ever Carnival Book Fair last week and it was extremely well supported by our community.  It 

was fantastic to see so many children getting excited over books!  We sold sufficient books, etc to receive 

around $2300.00 as cash commission so that we can purchase resources for our school.  This will certainly help 

to boost our library resources.   Well done and thank you to everyone who visited the Book Fair and who 

purchased something.  We will purchase resources to support units of work being covered in classrooms and in 

the library. 

 

We also had a record 94 books kindly donated to our school library!  A big thank you to the following 

people who purchased books to donate to our library.  Your donation will be acknowledged with your name in 

the book and you will be able to borrow the book once it has been accessioned, covered etc.  This may take a 

couple of weeks, so please be patient.  Thank you to: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Book Fair would not have been a success without all of the staff who helped at the Fair.  So many 

teachers gave up their own time to be available for the before and after-school selling times.   

 

All in all, a very successful event! 

 

Debbie Smok 

Teacher-Librarian 

BOOK FAIR 

Gemma 5H  

Zack 2SR  

Siane 3W  

Angus 2SR and Lincoln 5A  

William 3AE  

Thomas 3/4S  

Emmett 1R  

Eden KS  

Joshua 3/4S  

Emily 6P  

Olivia 3/4S  

Mitchell 2SR  

Christina 1/2C  

Oliver 6S  

Sadie 2M  

Jemima 4G  

Georgia 3W and Matthew 4G  

Zander KM  

Ruby 4G  

Lani 1W 

Bianca 1R and Brooke 3W  

Ben 4W  

Jake 2M  

Ben 5A  

Lauren 1R  

Brax KS and Seth 3/4S  

William 4W and Joshua 2JH  

Jackson KS 

Jethro 3W  

Leo KL  

Sienna 1S  

Eva KJ  

Lincoln 5A  

Christian  1W  

Xander 2SR  

Miss Scotti 

Kade 1/2C  

Cameron 2M  

Amelia 1W  

Lachlan 6P    

Callum 2M 

Grace 4W and Eve 1/2C  

Jordyn 4G and  Hayley 2JH 

Liana 1S  

Jake 2JH and Luke 1R  

Tahlia 4G and Harlee 1/2C  

Layla 3/4S and Eliza 1R  

Richard 2SR  

Samuel 2M and Elsie KL  

Miranda 1S 

Ryan 5PG  

Eden 2SR  

Beth 1W  

Lara 5A  

Ethan 2M  

Zoe 2SR  

Bethany KL  

Laura 3W  

Jessica 2JH  

Arna 5H  

Millie 2SR  

Kiana KM  

Milly 5H  

Ava 3/4S  

Luka 1S  

Jaylan 1R  

Tamika KL  

Kyle 2SR and Nate KL  

Finn 6S and Angus 3/4S 

Zai 4W and Kian 1R  

Vanessa 5A  

Oliver  3W 

Lucas  1W 

Thomas 6S 

Jordan 2SR 

Tyler 1W 

Savannah 3AE 

Daniel 4W and Taj 2M 

Zac K 2019 

Lachlan K 2019 



2018 Eco Club Roundup  
 

The Eco Club has been a busy place in 2018 with students creating various artworks to brighten up the 

school environment. Unfortunately, due to other school commitments Mr Walsh and Mrs Smok were 

unable to complete all planned art installations.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   We would like to thank all students and parents who  

 have assisted or donated items to the Eco Club this year. We 

 have achieved so much and are very proud of all students who 

 have participated. The way the Year 6 students stepped up and 

 looked after the chickens is a credit to them and their parents/

 carers.   

 

 Mr Walsh and Mrs Smok will be taking a break from the Eco 

 Club in 2019. Hopefully another staff member will continue to 

 work together with the very committed Eco Club students who 

 are always keen to work on projects around the school. 

 

 John Walsh and Debbie Smok 

 Eco Club Coordinators 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3W were given the opportunity to participate in a Department of Education NSW trial using 

Minecraft Education Edition. To address the appropriate KLA’s it was decided that Mr Walsh would 

integrate the program into his geography lessons. Students were investigating Japan and Japanese 

culture. Over the past few weeks most students have been able to participate and contribute to a 

Japanese themed world. Below are some images from our version of Japan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Walsh 

ICT Coordinator 



Hawaiian Disco!  
 

 TERM 4 DISCO 2018 – For Bangor Public School Students only 
  

   What: Term 4 Disco 

   Who:  Matt Geronimi 

                  When:  Friday 30 November 2018 

                  Where:  Bangor School Assembly Hall 

 
Aloha! Come dressed in your favourite Hawaiian outfit! 

 

Times are as follows: 

  1st Session:   Kindergarten to Year 2   5.30pm to 6.30pm 

  2nd Session:   Years 3 to 6    6.45pm to 8.15pm 

Cost:    $5.00 per ticket - prepaid.  

  $6.00 per ticket sold at the door on the night. 

Refreshments Available:  

Drinks (poppers)  $1.00  Pizzas $2.50 

Bottled Water  $1.00  Donuts $1.00 

Hot Dogs   $2.50  Party pies $1.00 

    
Tickets:  Tickets will be on sale near the Administration Block on Wednesday 28 November 2018 (at 

9.00am), Thursday 29 November 2018 (at 9.00am) and Friday 30 November 2018 (at 9.00am).  Please note 

- tickets may also be purchased on the night at the door.  These tickets cost $6.00 each. 

 

Supervision:  Parents, if you are able to help on the night with supervision and the sale of refreshments 

please text message or contact Evelyn Ioakim on 0413 975 880. We will then confirm with you that your 

name has been placed on the helper list.  Please remember that the roster is filled on a first in first 

allocated basis.   

(Please note – Parent Helpers are not permitted to bring along children other than those attending the 

current Disco session, i.e. older children cannot attend the first session and younger children cannot attend 

the second session). 

 

If you are helping for the first time you will need to provide your Working With Children Check number or 

fill in the 100 point ID check form at the school office prior to the disco evening.  If you are not helping on 

the night, it would appreciated if you would leave your child at the hall and return for him/her at the 

appropriate time as students are more than adequately supervised.  As in past discos, with your support as 

parents/carers, we will maintain the highest degree of supervision.  When the time arrives to collect your 

child, please enter by the main door where the children will be grouped into grades for easy recognition, 

then leave by the back door.  No child will be permitted to leave the hall unless accompanied by a parent/

carer. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the night! 

 

Evelyn Ioakim, Liz Grimaldi, Belinda Grimaldi & Jo Purcell 

P&C Disco Committee 

Various Glow products available: 
Rings, Bracelets & Glowsticks 
Ranging from $1.00-$4.00 



This year for the Stage 1 end of year celebration, Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) students will be participating in 

Bricks 4 Kidz, an educational play workshop with LEGO® Bricks, using unique kits and models. It will be held on 

Tuesday 18 December 2018. 

 

Students will be involved in 3-4 activity stations. The session will run for one hour and will provide 

opportunities for students to learn and build in a hands-on, interactive space. The cost of the incursion is 

$7.50. 

 

Students may wear mufti clothes, however please ensure that your child wears closed in shoes, appropriate 

attire (covered shoulders) and brings a hat. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return with payment via the school money collection box by 

Tuesday 11 December 2018 or pay online by 6pm Monday 10 December 2018. 

 

If you have any questions about this incursion please contact your child’s classroom teacher. 

 

Ruth Leal 

Assistant Principal 

YEAR 1 AND 2 END OF YEAR BRICKS 4 KIDZ INCURSION 

YEAR 1 AND 2 END OF YEAR BRICKS 4 KIDZ INCURSI0N 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………………………… of Class ………… to attend the 

Year 1 and 2 (Stage 1) Bricks 4 Kidz incursion on Tuesday 18 December 2018. I enclose $7.50 to cover the 

cost of the incursion. 

 

Cash/cheque enclosed : $..............................................................   (by 3.30pm Tuesday 11 December 2018) 

Online payment : $............................................................................. (by 6.00pm Monday 10 December 2018) 

Online receipt no: ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed: _______________________________   Date: __________________ 

 

Please return via the school money collection box by the due dates shown above. 
Please make an appointment to see the Principal if you are experiencing financial difficulties. 

COMBINED CHRISTMAS ASSEMBLIES 

All students who attend Scripture lessons will participate in the following combined Christmas assemblies on 

Tuesday 27 November 2018: 

 

9.30-10.00am Kindergarten - Year 2 

 

10.05-10.35am Year 3 - Year 6 

 

Connie Mills 

SRE Coordinator 



This year a fun ten pin bowling session has been organised for Stage 2’s end of year celebration. It will be 

held on Tuesday 18 December 2018 at Macarthur AMF. We will be leaving school at 8.45am and leaving the 

centre by 12.15pm.  

  

The cost of the excursion is $30.00 which includes the bus and two games of ten pin bowling. Please contact 

Craig Snudden to discuss payment if required. 

 

Drink bottles are to be taken but lunch will be eaten when students return to school. No spending money will 

be required on the day. 

 

Students are to wear their sports uniform. 
  

Please complete the permission note included in this week’s Grapevine and return with payment in a labelled 

envelope via the school money collection box by 3.30pm Tuesday 11 December 2018 or online by 6pm Monday 

10 December 2018. 

 

Class teachers supervising 

Alex Small, John Walsh, Venice Stokes, Louise Chappelow and Doneale Clausen 

 

Rebecca Scotti      

Rel/Assistant Principal      

YEAR 3 & 4 (STAGE 2)END OF YEAR EXCURSION 

YEAR 3 AND 4 END OF YEAR MACARTHUR AMF EXCURSI0N 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………………………… of Class ………… to attend the 

Stage 2 (Years 3 and 4) end of year excursion to Macarthur AMF on Tuesday 18 December 2018. I 

understand travel will be by bus as approved by the Principal. I enclose $30.00 to cover the cost of the 

excursion. 

 

Cash/cheque enclosed : $..................................................................(by 3.30pm Tuesday 11 December 2018) 

Online payment : $.............................................................................. (by 6.00pm Monday 10 December 2018) 

I have paid online     Receipt no: ……………………………………………………… 

Please note medical conditions or medications required in school hours: 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Signed: _______________________________   Date: __________________ 

 

 
Please return via the school money collection box by 3.30pm Tuesday 11 December 2018 



YEAR 5 AND 6 (STAGE 3) CRONULLA CINEMA 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………… of Class …………………………to 

attend the Stage 3 End of Year Picnic Day to Cronulla Cinema followed by a picnic lunch and games 

afternoon at school on Tuesday 18 December 2018. I understand that travel will be by bus to the cinemas 

and at the conclusion of the movie students will return to school. Students will be supervised by Stage 3 

teachers. 

 
My child can eat a choc top ice cream 

My child has an allergy to the ingredients in a choc top ice cream and will require a lemonade ice block 

My child has the following medical conditions ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Cost : $25.00 to cover the cost of the excursion 

I have enclosed cash/cheque  

I have paid online (before 6.00pm Monday 10 December 2018)   Receipt Number : ……………………………… 

 

 

 Signed: ……………………………………………………………………  Date: …………………………………… 

 
Please return via the school money collection box by 3.30pm Tuesday 11 December 2018 

This year Stage 3 will be spending their picnic day at Cronulla Cinema and then return to school for a picnic 

lunch and games afternoon. We will be seeing a latest release movie “The Grinch”. 

 

The movie is rated PG and tells the story of the Grinch and his loyal dog, Max, who live a solitary existence 

inside a cave on Mount Crumpet. His main source of aggravation comes during Christmas time when his 

neighbours in Whoville celebrate the holidays with a bang. When the Whos decide to make Christmas bigger 

and brighter, the disgruntled Grinch realises there is one way to gain peace and quiet. With help from Max, 

the green grump hatches a scheme to pose as Santa Claus, steal Christmas and silence the Whos’ holiday cheer 

once and for all. 

 

Date:   Tuesday 18 December 2018 

Time:  Students to meet Stage 3 teachers under the Cola at 8.45am. Buses will depart school at 

 9.00am and leave the cinema at approximately 12.45pm. 

What to wear:  Sports uniform, hat, sunscreen 

What to bring: For the picnic lunch and games afternoon - all food – your lunch plus something to share if 

 you wish to, drink (no soft drink in cans or bottles), hat, sunscreen, something to sit on, a 

 football, tennis ball, cards etc to play with.  

Cost:   $25.00 which covers movie, ice cream or ice block and bus hire. 

Supervision:  Students will be supervised by Stage 3 teachers; Mrs Alexander, Miss Hall, Mrs Grimison, 

   Miss Scotti and Miss Power. 

 

The cost of the day will be $25.00 and travel will be by bus to the cinema and then the students will be 

returning to school. Please complete the permission slip included and return via the school money collection box 

by 3.30pm Tuesday 11 December 2018 or online by 6.00pm Monday 10 December 2018. This is a final 

date for collection of notes and money as the cinema requires confirmed numbers by this date. Students 

without a signed and completed permission note and all money paid will not be able to attend. Please 

contact Mr Craig Snudden if you would like to discuss payment. 

 

Stage 3 Teachers          

YEAR 5 AND 6 (STAGE 3) CRONULLA CINEMA 



SNACK SHACK 
Thank you for volunteering to work in the canteen. 

Please come at 9.30am. If you are unable to work on 

your day, please try to organise a swap or text  

Natalie on 0416 098 116. 
 

The Canteen roster for Term 4 Week 7 is as 

follows: 

 

4th Monday of the Month 

Bec Bool 

4th Tuesday of the Month 

Kate Apolony 

4th Wednesday of the Month 

Robyn Lever, Lisa Kerry 

5th Thursday of the Month 

Kylie Lewis 

5th Friday of the Month 

Nicole Smith, Vicky Vardouniotis 

Natalie Krepp 

Canteen Supervisor 

 

 

 

 

TEAM OPPOSITION SCORE TOMORROW’S GAME 

GIRLS’ T-BALL Menai Won 30-6  

 

 

All teams are playing Alfords 

Point at Akuna Oval 

BOYS’ T-BALL Menai Won 23-17 

GIRLS’ SOFTBALL Menai Won 

BOYS’ CRICKET Menai Won 48-11 

PSSA SPORT RESULTS  

Results for Term 4 Week  5  2018 

Notes and payments 

Event Years Amount Date due 

Stage 1 Bricks 4 Kidz Incursion Years 1 and 2 $7.50 Tuesday 11 December 

Stage 2 Macarthur AMF  Years 3 and 4 $30 Tuesday 11 December 

Stage 3 Cronulla Cinema Years 5 and 6 $25 Tuesday 11 December 

Principal Award winner Gemma 6P 



2019 CANTEEN ROSTER 

We are getting to that time of year where we are going to lose some wonderful volunteers because their 

children are heading to High School.  I am now in the process of organising the roster for canteen volunteers 

for 2019.  

  

If you are able to spare some time (9:30am to 12:00pm) on a regular basis, or even on a casual basis, your help 

would be greatly appreciated.  Bring a friend or come and meet some other mums, dads or grandparents, from 

around the school. 

 

Please indicate on the form below which day suits you and I will be as accommodating as possible.  If you are a 

current volunteer and wish to return again next year, please indicate this on the form below as well.   

 

Natalie Krepp 

Canteen Manager 

SNACK SHACK VOLUNTEERS FOR 2019 

I am already a current volunteer and would like to continue in 2019. 

Your name: ___________________________________  Child’s Name: _____________________ 

Contact Number: ______________________________  Child’s current class (2018): __________ 

I am new to volunteering and would like to help out on the following day (of the month) 

 

Monday   1st  2nd    3rd    4th    5th  

Tuesday   1st  2nd    3rd    4th    5th   

Wednesday  1st  2nd    3rd    4th    5th   

Thursday   1st  2nd    3rd    4th    5th  

Friday   1st  2nd    3rd    4th    5th  

 

Your name: ___________________________________  Child’s Name: _____________________ 

Contact Number: ______________________________  Child’s current class (2018): __________ 

 

Please return to the canteen 


